Registrations must be received no later than October 11, 2024.
No changes can be made to tours or meals after that date.
The following Reunion Registration Form has been updated to be fillable. When you bring it up
you can type your information in the fields, save the completed form to your device, and send it
electronically to Dave Blake at reunion@461st.org. If you want to print the form to fill out
manually and mail to Dave, that option is still available.

Once you send your completed Registration Form to Dave, you will still need to pay for your
registration. A number of banks now support Zelle that provides the ability to send money
electronically at no cost to you or the reunion. This is the best way to pay for your registration.

e Send your Zelle payment to Dave at reunion@461st.org or 9135234044.
e If your bank doesn't support Zelle, you can still send a check to Dave at his address on
the Registration Form. If you need help using Zelle, call your bank.

Additionally you can pay registration fees through Venmo. Here are the “rules” for using Venmo.

e Send payments to: @Fifteenth-Air-Force-Reunion

e To avoid paying an additional fee, payment must be made with a bank account number
or debit card.

e Credit card payments will incur a 3% processing fee. If a credit card is used, add 3% of
the total to the payment.

e If Venmo asks for a four digit code, it is 4044.
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